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 Mayor and All Council Members: 
 
As a 40+ year resident of Shoreline (even before it was “The City of Shoreline”), as an enthusiastic 
master gardener, as a recurrent participant in the annual Richmond Beach Garden Tour, as a past 
President of the Kruckeberg Botanic Garden Foundation and, probably most importantly, as one of tens 
of thousands of current Shoreline residents who are hoping our City will continue to grow and flourish and 
be a “livable” place for many years to come, I am writing to enthusiastically endorse the city staff 
recommendation for a bond measure of $38M+ for funds to further improve and enhance the city parks 
and for further acquisition of park land.  I strongly support placing the ballot measure on the April 2021 
Special Election ballot. 
 
Many thanks for all the (almost) thankless and hard work you all do! 
 
Bill Schnall, MD 
18385 17th Place NW 
Shoreline  98177 
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